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Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] new school
1 message

Jeff Davis <jeffreypauldavis@gmail.com> Wed, May 8, 2024 at 9:34 AM
To: cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org

Hello SBAC,

I fully support option E. We desperately need new schools and so getting just one new school will be a big
improvement! Thanks for all your time and effort on this important endeavour! 

Jeffrey Davis
12 Beverly Terrace
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